
Spring  Term – January 2023 

 

Literacy and understanding of 

the world. 

We are using the book   

‘Geronimo’ by David Walliams 
to support our learning this 

term. We will be exploring 

polar habitats and learning 

about the lifecycles of the 

animals that live within them. 

We shall also explore the signs 

of winter and observe the 

changing states of ice.  

 

We will sequence the story and 

retell in our own words. We 

shall begin writing short 

captions to describe what is 

happening in the picture, and 

will enjoy writing up our 

science experiments.  

 

Mathematics  

We are further consolidating 

our understanding of number 

by using the mastery approach. 

We shall compare various 

amounts, using practical 

resources to help us and 

continue to use a ten frame to 

support early addition. We will 

explore weights and measure 

using language such as heavier,   

 

heaviest, balance, to make 

comparisons.  

 

 

Homework 

Each Friday you will receive 

two sheets. Please support 

your child to complete, and 

upload onto the ‘Homework’ 
file on Showbie.  

Remember to use all the 

wonderful apps we have to 

help your child at home. A new 

reading book is set on Oxford 

Owl each week, demonstrating 

the letter sounds we have been 

learning in phonics.  

 

Additional information 

Please remember to send your 

child to school in their PE kit 

each Monday.  
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